The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Committee met on August 13, 2024, at the
Germantown Depot. The meeting was called to order at 18:10 - in attendance were Robin
Alsip, Shelly Powers, Ellen Weinel, Sheree Henson, and Ciara Goforth. Rick Reed, Patty
Kidwell, and Suzy Frigo were unable to attend.

Approval of Minutes:
July Minutes were approved and no corrections were needed.

Old Business:
e Previous submissions were voted upon for “Fix-Up” and “Flower” contests. No new
submissions had been submitted. We will be keeping submissions for further winners. '
Small City Beautiful signs are still being worked on.
Shorter signs will be “Fix-Up” Award winners.
Larger signs will be “Flower” Award winners.

New Business:
e We will be organizing a “Spooky School” themed coloring contest for primary students.
o Contest winners will be announced at the October Night Out, Nightmare on Main
St. Saturday, October 12, 2024.

e CBC would like to speak further with Kelli in regards to organizing a Community Clean
Up. Robin will speak to Kelli further regarding the logistics.

e Ciara Goforth will reach out to Will Parsons to find out the deadline to get information in
the Quarterly Newsletters sent to residents from the city building.

Meeting was adjourned at 18:32.
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 9, 2024 at 18:00 at the Germantown
Depot.

Respectfully submitted,
Ciara Goforth



